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Diary Dates

Dear parents and carers,

A reminder that we continue to limit our communications to urgent information only

during the period of Royal Mourning, following the death of Her Majesty. The normal

format for the Headteacher’s Newsletter will resume next week.

Dean Trust Ardwick will be following the Department for Education guidance to close

the school on Monday 19th September for the state funeral following the announcement

that this will be recognised as a bank holiday. We will be open as usual on Tuesday 20th

September.

Please encourage your son/daughter to take the additional time to reflect on the

significance of this day as well as the Queen’s 70-year reign.

Thank you for your support at the start of the year, please continue to ensure your child

is on time to school, every day, and ready to learn.

Best wishes,

Mr S. Worthington

Post 16 Evening 4-7pm, 22nd

September


